



Dear Parents,

My name is Rich Kline, and my three children have attended A Child's Touch for the past six years. I would like to take this opportunity to express my opinion on our daycare, and appeal to you, to get involved in the new daycare by volunteering your time towards the completion of this project.

My wife and I checked out several daycare centers, before deciding on A Child's Touch. There were several reasons for making this decision, but the two that stood out in my mind, was the outstanding committment the staff had for my children and the christian background they would recieve as a direct result of A Child's Touch. We realized how strong that committment was when our oldest child began public school and found himself way ahead of the other children in all areas of education, citizenship, and morality. I am confident may of you have experienced this same thing with your children. These are two of the reasons I had for volunteering my time, or whatever I could to help in this project. I said to myself; what a great way to say thanks to the owners and staff for the influence they have had on my children. I am asking for your participation, in any way you can, and show the owners and staff that you beleive in what they are doing for your children, and that effort doesn't go unnoticed.

If you have any questions, or can volunteer anything to help this project towards its completion, please call me at 427-5317 after

Get involved in a great cause and make a difference in your childs education.

Sincerely,

Rich Kline